
Waimea Trails and Greenways
MEETING NOTES

April 20, 2009

PRESENT:   Clem Lam,   Avi Okin, Peggi Kamisato

1. Work day - Will have to be postponed. Clem wrote a letter to Bob 
Fitzgerald last week requesting action on the fencing so we can have 
our work day - no response yet.

2. Lodge - County has not answered our questions on the status of the 
friendly condemnation proceedings.

3. Schedule - Clem talked with David Imata. With the request to be put 
back on the STIP, the DOT has made requirements on Imata's work 
that goes beyond his original contract. He is scrambling now to 
satisfy their requirements for:

- environmental assessment - they are requiring he answer for the 
entire trail corridor which includes archeological sites down past 
the transfer station. He is trying to pick up additional consultants 
to help him with this.

- 401 - water quality issues - he is unfamiliar with this and has 
requested proposals from a consultant.

- Army Corps of Engineers is involved now that he has determined 
that box culverts are the best way to cross the stream (the 
structure is touching the bottom of the stream)

- SCAP - it is completed and awaiting signature which he is supposed 
to be getting today.

- CLOMR - this is finished with the exception of some exhibits which 
he needs to add.

4. We have been working with the Mauna Kea Soils and Water 
Conservation District - Matt Wung and Carolyn Wong - perhaps they 
can be of some assistance to David Imata.

5. David Imata said our committee can assist in getting construction 
access through Parker Ranch, nature Park, Kanu O ka Aina (and 
getting them to move their buildings) and the Magoon property - we 
are willing to help with obtaining access permission.

6. - Avi is going to write and article on the new signs for North Hawaii 
News - laura is working on an article also.

cc. James Komata, David Imata
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